

## CRANBURY TOWNSHIP POLICEMEN'S BENEVOLENT ASSOCIATION, INC.

1 LOGAN DRIVE CRANBURY, NJ 08512

## **Scholarship Award Application**

Please adhere to all instructions listed below when completing / submitting the attached application.

Students must be residents of Cranbury Township at the time the application is submitted.

Two (2) \$1000.00 scholarships, known formally as the Officer Todd C. Galla Memorial Award and the George S. Nobile Memorial Award, will be awarded to two (2) graduating Cranbury Township Students.

These awards are based on the applicant's academic achievements, service to his/her community, character, personal goals and financial need.

Applicants must also show proof of acceptance or enrollment into a college / university as a full-time student.

A committee comprised of PBA Local 405 members will be appointed by the President to review the submitted applications and select the recipients.

Relatives of a Cranbury Township Police Officer, or of Cranbury PBA 405 members, are ineligible to apply.

Completed applications can be dropped off to Officer Eric Sibert at Cranbury Township Police Department, located at 1 Logan Drive, Cranbury, NJ 08512, Monday-Friday, 8am-4pm or sent via email to <a href="mailto:esibert@cranbury-nj.com">esibert@cranbury-nj.com</a>.

You may contact Ofc. Eric Sibert at 609-395-0031 ext. 7736 with any questions or concerns.

The deadline to submit your application will be on Wednesday, May 1, 2024.

## **Cranbury Township Police Benevolent Association #405**

Award: Two (2) \$1,000.00 Scholarship Awards, known formally as the:

Todd C. Galla Memorial Award George S. Nobile Memorial Award

Eligibility: Student must be a graduating PHS senior and a resident of

Cranbury Township at the time of application. Student must also show proof of acceptance or enrollment into a college / university as a full-time student. These awards are based on the student's academic achievements, service to his/her community, character,

personal goals and financial need.

Deadline: All applications due on or before May 1, 2024

Methods: Those interested may obtain an application one of the following

ways:

Pick-up in person at Cranbury Township Police HQ, located at 1 Logan Drive, Cranbury, NJ 08512, M-F, 8am-4pm

Send an email request to Officer Eric Sibert, esibert@cranbury-nj.com

Completed applications can be submitted in person at Police HQ or sent via email directly to Ofc. Sibert.

You may contact Ofc. Sibert directly at 609-395-0031 ext. 7736 with any questions or concerns.